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Nadia Khan

From: jdcbuul <jdcbuul@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, April 4, 2020 1:04 PM
To: Nadia Khan
Subject: Letter of support for petition 144-20

[DO NOT OPEN  links/attachments unless you are sure the content is safe. ] 

Ms. Khan: We are writing to support of the special permit approval for petition 144-20, by Anders and 
Hilary Bialek, who live across the street from us. They have been excellent neighbors, the kind of 
people that add a lot to our street and our neighborhood. I am confident their proposed renovation will 
be an attractive asset for their property, and also to the houses immediately surrounding. They are 
also conscientious about wanting to limit the inconvenience to neighbors during construction. Let me 
know if you have any questions. Regards - John Campbell and Heidi Krueger, 25 Crehore Drive, 
Newton Lower Falls  
 


